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Dear Families 

 

We are all very excited to have started a brand new school year here at Mount Hawke Academy.  

Everyone in school would like to send out a very big thank you for all your kind words, cards and gifts 

at the end of last year.  We have the privilege of being in a wonderful community and very much 

appreciate all the support we get as we all work together to guide the children through their 

education. 

 

We have made a super start to the year with attendance – over 98% - and the children are all looking 

so smart in their school uniforms.  The building feels alive again with the buzz of learning starting once 

more.  Do remember to visit our website Mount Hawke Academy - Home to find out what we are up 

to, and keep an eye on our social media feeds too. 

 

We would like to invite you into school, after school, the week after next from 3:15 pm for about half 

an hour, giving you an opportunity to see your child’s new classroom, meet their teacher and find out 

a little more about their learning for the term.  Just come into the classroom through their external 

classroom door. 

• Monday 16th September – EYFS (Mousehole) and Allen, Kenwyn & Truro Classes 

• Wednesday 18th September – Longships & Pendeen Classes 

• Thursday 19th September – Godrevy Class, Carne & Lamorna Classes 

 

Over the Summer 

Over the summer, a lot of work was done throughout the school.  We are delighted to have a new hall 

floor, making a great backdrop for the canvases that the children worked so hard on before the 

holidays.  We are also thrilled that we were awarded a grant to help us decarbonise.  Over the 

summer, our insulation has been increased greatly, an additional 27kW of solar panels have been 

added to the roof, and a new heating system has been installed, using ground source heat pumps, so 

that we will no longer rely on oil.  Mousehole Class also had their ceiling replaced and new lighting 

installed.  What a lot was fitted into those weeks! 

 

Fund Raising 

If you shop at Asda, please consider naming us on the Asda App to help raise funds for 

school every time you shop.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Miss Biddick is usually on the gate 

every morning and afternoon too. 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 
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Dates 

 

Autumn Term 

 

• Visit the Classroom from 3:15 pm to 3:45 pm 

• Monday 16th September – EYFS (Mousehole) and Allen, Kenwyn & Truro Classes 

• Wednesday 18th September – Longships & Pendeen Classes 

• Thursday 19th September – Godrevy, Carne & Lamorna Classes 

 

• Parent Consultation Evenings  Monday 21st October – Thursday 24th October 

• Christmas Performances  Week commencing Monday 9th December 

• Christmas Jumper & Dinner Day Friday 20th December  

 

 

 
 

Please book holidays in school holidays – thank you 
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